



State Water Resources Control Board

August 13, 2018

County of San Francisco Recreational Water Quality Program Attention: Corey Chrisman, REHS Senior Environmental Health Inspector 1390 Market Street, Suite 210 San Francisco, CA 94102

Re: Beach Monitoring Agreement for 2018/19

Dear Mr. Chrisman,

Please be advised that \$30,000 in beach monitoring funds from the State Water Resources Control Board's Beach Safety Program has been allocated to County of San Francisco for the 2018/19 fiscal year. Grant Agreement No. D1814110, once executed, will have a start date of July 1, 2018, and an end date of June 30, 2019.

If you have any questions, please contact me at Karen.Black@waterboards.ca.gov or telephone number (916) 341-6899.

Sincerely,

Karen Black
Grant Manager
Beach Safety Program
Division of Water Quality

cc: Anna Perez, Program Analyst